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To  Whom it may concern 

 

KMIC Development Co., Ltd. announces that “Kyeryong - Sae-a STX JV” is selected 

as the successful bidder as a result of the Bids Evaluation which was held 1st December, 

2020. 

 

Also, KMIC Development Co., Ltd. informs that the bid deposit of unsuccessful bidders 

shall be returned as promptly as possible upon the successful Bidder's furnishing of the 

performance security as ITB 19.5. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Hong SungSoo 

 

General Manager of KMIC Development Co., Ltd. 


